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We love our residents,
there is no denying
that.  We must admit,
however, that we also
love our furry
residents.  Always up
for a quick pet, the
Cats of Bickford are
definitely a joy to
have around.  
 

May Birthdays
Diane H.        5/4
Charles P.      5/3
Dorothy S.      5/18
Loren J.          5/29
 
 
Mother's Day
Celebration
On Saturday, May, 9th
at 2:00 pm we are
hosting a Mother's Day
Tea for all of the
ladies here in the
dining room.  We will
serve miniature tea
sandwiches, peach
tea, hot tea, and a
yogurt and fruit
desert.  Each lady will
be presented with a
gift and we will take
pictures immediately
following the the
event.  Hope to see
you there. 

Rockford

Bickford Strong!
We are always looking
for ways to enrich
happiness here at
Bickford.  However, the
staff were taken by
surprise when one of our
residents, Bill, brought
down a plate of
homemade cookies he
had made for the staff. 
He said, "It's for all the
extra work you guys have
been doing."  We were
truly touched by his
thoughfulness and
quickly realized that
here at Bickford, we take
care of each other.

Ruth and Mae both
turned 90 in April and
their families came out
and celebrated in style
while maintaining our
visiting guidelines. We
appreciate all the
creative ways the
families have maintained
contact with their loved
ones. 
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May

"Mom's are the people
who know us the best
and love us the
most."-Unknown
 
"Life doesn't come
with a manual, it
comes with a
mother."-Unknown

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Mother Goose
Trivia
1:30-Movie Matinee:
Cats (2019)
6:00-Nightly Movie

Games, Puzzles, Word
Finds, or Cards
 
2:00-Bingo
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:30-Catholic Mass
 
 
 
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Adult Coloring
1:30-Team Word
Games
2:30-Trivia
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Skipbo
1:30-Name That TV
Show Tune
2:30-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Uno
1:30-Door Decor
3:15-Walking Club
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Bickford Store
10:30-Bible Study
1:30-Spelling Bee
2:45-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie
 

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Wii Bowling
1:30-Movie Matinee:
Aladdin (2019)
6:00-Nightly Movie

Games, Puzzles, Word
Finds, or Cards
 
2:00-Mother's Day
Tea
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:30-Catholic Mass
 
2:00-Bingo
 
6:00-Nightly Movie
 
Mother's Day

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-What's New
Discussion w/Gourmet
Coffee 
1:30-Team Word
Games
2:30-Trivia
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Kings In the
Corner
1:30-Paul Harvey
Radio Stories
2:30-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Nail Spa
1:30-Dummy Rummy
3:00-Family Feud
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Bickford Store
10:30-Bible Study
1:30-True or False
Facts
2:30-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Wii Bowling
1:30-Washer Toss
2:30-Heritage Hymn
Sing Along
6:00-Nightly Movie

Games, Puzzles, Word
Finds, or Cards
 
2:00-Bingo
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:30-Catholic Mass
 
 
 
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Chicken Soup
For The Soul
10:30-Room Visits 
1:30-Team Word
Games
2:30-Trivia
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Veteran Pin
Making
1:30-Find the Flags
2:45-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Uno
1:30-Wii Bowling
2:45-Dominoes
 
6:00-Nightly Movies

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Bickford Store
10:30-Bible Study
1:30-Bananagrams
2:45-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Wii Bowling
1:30-Movie Matinee:
Beauty & The Beast
(2017)
6:00-Nightly Movie

Games, Puzzles, Word
Finds, or Cards
 
2:00-Bingo
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:30-Catholic Mass
 
 
 
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

No Exercise
 
10:00-Veteran Service
 
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-All Boxed In
w/Prizes
1:30-Left Center Right
Dice Game
2:45-Bingo
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:30-Tenzi Dice
Game
1:30-Team Word
Games
2:30-Trivia
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Bickford Store
10:30-Bible Study
2:00-Turtle Sundae
Social
6:00-Nightly Movie

9:15-B Fit Exercise
10:15-Poker Games
10:30-Wii Bowling
2:00-Music Reminisce
w/Popcorn
6:00-Nightly Movie

Games, Puzzles, Word
Finds, or Cards
 
2:00-Bingo
 
6:00-Nightly Movie
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